EXHIBIT

Jennifer Orozco —J—lA—‘

From: Deana Robinson <dr.11902@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 11:53 AM

To: Plan

Subject: App. 217-24-000070-PLNG Greenbar Excavation

Darrel Robinson
11902 SE Meadowlark Ct

I managed Cline Butte Rock Pit for 20 years.

[ am totally against the expansion of the rock pit on lot 15 of Cimarron Hills. We live 1/2 mile from the pit.
We get dust from the pit when they crush.

They are too close to the creek to provide dust abatement which will cause contamination in the creek.
Blasting that close to everyone's well is detrimental to our water.

The pit is too close to residential property.
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